Oasis Woodview Newsletter

Friday 15th September 2023







Dear parents and carers,

We hope everyone had a fantastic summer filled with fun and relaxation! It's been wonderful to see our students return to school, looking incredibly smart and eager to learn. Their behaviour and the way they've settled into their new classes have been exemplary.

A big thank you to all the parents and carers who joined us today for our weekly awards assembly. Your presence and support mean a lot to us, and it was heartwarming to celebrate the achievements of our exceptional students together.

Exciting News! We're thrilled to announce that our school has achieved the prestigious Gold Sports Award for Physical Education. This achievement reflects our commitment to promoting physical fitness and a healthy lifestyle among our students. Well done to all our budding athletes and the dedicated staff who have made this possible!

As we head into the weekend, we wish everyone a relaxing and enjoyable time with family and friends. Remember, the journey of learning never stops, so let's make the most of each day and continue to grow together as a school community.

Thank you for your ongoing support and have a wonderful weekend!

Warm regards,

Mr Broadfield



Term Starts: Tuesday 5th September 2023 13th October 23 – School closed to pupils - Inset Day Half term holiday - School ends Friday 27/10/23 School reopens 06/11/23 17/11/23 - Children in **Need Day Christmas Holiday – School** ends 22/12/23 School reopens 08/01/24 February Half Term -**School ends 10/02/24** School reopens 19/02/24 **Easter Holiday – School** ends 22/03/2024 **School reopens** 08/04/2024